150 15th Street NL.W/
Wosnington, D.C. 20005

October 19, 1976

Dear Mr, Weisberg:

Thank you for your recent communication which I

have sent on to Charles Seib, for his review.

Sincerely,

‘,43/“JZAL—¢’

Secretary to Mrs. Graham




Katharine Graham
M50 15th Street NW
Washington, DC. 200

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Rt. 12 -
Frederick, MD 21701




